
 
TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL  
PUBLIC HEARING 
OCTOBER 17, 2022 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with Sec. 7-255 of the Connecticut General 
Statutes, the Plainville Town Council, acting as the Water Pollution Control Authority will hold 
a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday October 17, 2022, in the Council Chambers in the 
Municipal Center, One Central Square to consider the following: 
 
1. Sewer user rate for the period November 1, 2022, to October 31, 2023 
 
Copies of proposed rates are available at the office of the Town Clerk during regular business 
hours. 
 
Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 13th day of October 2022. 
 
By, Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk  
& Clerk of the Town Council 
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